
INVITATION TO BID

Sault Ste. Marie Public Schools – Lincoln Elementary Roof Repair in Sault Ste. Marie, Michigan. 
The Owner will receive Bids until 10:00 am eastern daylight time on the 23rd day of May 2024, 
at the Sault Ste. Marie Public Schools Business Office, Attn: Michelle Bennin, 876 Marquette 
Avenue, Sault Ste. Marie, MI. 

A Non-Mandatory Pre-bid Conference and visit to Project site has been arranged for Bidders at 
10:00 am eastern daylight time, on Wednesday, May 15, 2024. The meeting will begin at the 
Lincoln Elementary School in Sault Ste. Marie, MI and will include a tour of the building. 

All interested contractors are encouraged to attend. 

Bidding Documents may be obtained by contacting UPEA, 707 Ashmun Street, Sault Ste. 
Marie, MI, (906) 635-0511, in either paper form or as pdf documents, as follows: Paper copy for 
a $20 non-refundable fee or PDF for free.  

Sault Ste. Marie Public Schools 


